OJIBWA PTO SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER

UPCOMING PTO EVENTS

Wednesday, September 17th - 7PM - Meet & Greet/1st PTO Meeting of the year
We will be approving the budget and discussing our year ahead!
Friday, September 26th - Walk for FUNds

Welcome to the 2025-26 school year! Our theme this year is

OJIBWA: WHERE EVERY PLAYER COUNTS

We will be leaning into all things sport related this year for our PTO events and hope all of our students have fun "tackling" this year together!

Here is a preview of our school-wide shirt design for the year!

Each grade is a different color with their grade on the back.

Your student will wear this shirt on all field trips and school wide events like Walk for FUNds!



TEAM 03

Meet the PTO

Francesca Pace - President
Angel Kizy - Vice President
Amy Horgan & Michelle Vigneau-Co-Secretaries
Amy Beauregard - Treasurer
Kristin DeLuca - Volunteer Coordinator



Subscribe to the **iCal CVS District Calendar** & our **Ojibwa Calendar** and never miss an event! Details on how can be found on the Ojibwa website_ under the School Calendar section **"Subscribe to Calendars"**.

CONTACT US:

30pto@cvs.k12.mi.us

OUR WEBSITE:
tinyurl.com/ojibptoweb

FOLLOW US:

facebook.com/OjibwaPTO

KROGER COMMUNITY REWARDS

Help Ojibwa PTO earn funds while you grocery shop at Kroger!
It is easy to get started:



- 2. Sign-in to your Kroger account, or create an account (you will need your Kroger card)
- 3. Under your profile link at the top right of the page, click "My Account
- 4. At the bottom of your profile information on the left, there is a section "Community Rewards", click on the section and you should see an option to Enroll.
- 5. You can then search by name "Ojibwa", (our account # is SR628) then select our school and click "Enroll". You are all set! Ask your friends and family to enroll as well if they are not currently supporting an organization. This does not impact your Kroger Rewards, this just gives back a portion of what you spend on groceries back to Ojibwa!

PTO VOLUNTEERS

Sign up here or scan QR code to be on our PTO volunteer list! We need parent volunteers to help with various programs during the school year such as Santa Shop, Book Fairs and more!





All volunteers must have a background check on file for the 2025-26 school year.

WALK FOR FUNDS - FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 26TH

This is one of our few and our biggest fundraisers of the year! It is a fun event that promotes healthy habits, while also raising needed funds for our yearly PTO activities and supporting our students by enhancing curriculum, funding supplies and educational experiences. Students will walk laps, while listening to a DJ spin tunes and earn bracelets for each lap they take around the Seneca track with their grade level. All students will receive Kona Ice once they complete the walk!

Register your Child by visiting www.getmovinfundhub.com, It's free, easy, and fast to register! For School Identifier use 5d78ee6dcbac5.

We are asking for each student to raise at least \$50 each to help us meet our \$30,000 goal! Fundraising is from September 8th-October 8th

Incentives can be found on Fund Hub, our <u>Walk for FUNds page on the PTO website</u> and the flyer that will be sent home with your student.